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What do you “Visualize?”
As we explore the weekly themes during our capital campaign, Visualize what God could do 

through CLC when we move beyond our annual debt service of $152,772 per year. Dream about 

what ministry and mission would look like then. Envision the ways our ministry and congregation 

will grow in Highlands Ranch and far beyond Colorado. Have hope for what will happen when we 

go beyond our fears and take risks to share God’s love with each other and strangers in exciting 

new ways. Visualize about what lies beyond today. Can you see it?

Jeremiah 29:11 For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the LORD, “plans to prosper you 
and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future

Step 4: Have Faith and Assume Sufficiency Not Scarcity

Many fear they will not have enough to live on. This is called The Scarcity 
Assumption. It is human and natural but it is not Christian.

For our faith teaches us that God will provide sufficiently for all our needs 
if we but trust in God’s promises. And this is so even when we give away 
the largest portion or amount that we have ever given!

So we must have faith that a good and gracious God will continue to provide 
for us in the future as God has in the past. And as God has promised to do!

We are to trust God as did Abraham of old and so many others throughout 
the pages of the Bible. These examples were written for our instruction 
and for our assurance. We must learn to give in faith with the assumption 
of sufficiency, not scarcity. God will provide for God cares for us.
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A L L  C O N G R E G AT I O N  M E E T I N G

CAMPFIRE 
COOKOUT
Saturday, November 2

6:30 p.m.
CLC's Fellowship Hall

Burgers and dogs provided , bring a side or dessert to share. 

Look for an email with the signup genius link.

For the kids, there will be Camp Counselors who will hold a 

scavenger hunt, sing campfire songs & tell tall tales during 

the congregational meeting. We will cap off the evening 

with s'mores and hot cocoa toasts. Kids can bring a stuffed 

animal to "camp out" at the church overnight and pick them 

up during Sunday School.

Please RSVP using the bulletin response sheet.

There is no charge for the dinner,  

and we will not ask for gifts at this event.

We look forward to seeing you SATURDAY!


